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Blessings,	Praises	and	Thank	You’s				 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

Sept-Oct Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Requesting YOUR Prayer	
 
 
 
 
 

1.  PRAISE We had asked for prayer 
some months back for our 2025 Family 
Camp - thank you for praying. 4 Souls 
were saved and many decisions were 
made for Christ. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

2. PLEASE pray for our CHURCH to 
find a permanent, fulltime location to 
meet 

 
 

 
 
 

4. PLEASE pray for these our young 
married and new converts here in New 
Zealand. To be transparent with you, 
many are struggling to commit in their 
walk with Christ. Not only are we 
concerned for them, it is very 
disheartening. 
 
 
 
 

4. PLEASE pray for these names - 
BETHANY, ALASTAIR, KURT, 
STEFAN & JAY & NIKKI 
 
 
 

5. PLEASE pray with us for more 
workers for the fields of New Zealand. 
Would YOU pray about surrendering 
to the tremendous need of this field?  

 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

A SPECIAL Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 

Last year we shared a very special 
need with you all.  

We NEEDED a new vehicle. 
Our old one was very used when 
we got it and had eventually cost 

us thousands in repairs in totalling 
- almost 8 grand in US dollars. 

As of the end of 2024 enough had 
come in that we could buy a new 

vehicle and we are so very thankful 
for all who prayed and those who 

were able to give.  
Thank you for letting the Lord use 

you to supply a great need.  
We had gotten to where we hated 

to take the truck out much because 
we didn’t know if it would end up 
being the next time it broke down. 
AND, God also brought the right 

man into the picture to help us here 
in New Zealand - the owner of the 

Ford dealership himself. 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU ALL 

 
 
 

A Reminder 
	
	
	

We just wanted to give a quick 
reminder in this newsletter that 
you can still watch / download our 
2024 Mission Video. It will 
remain up - but we will be using 
this space for other reporting going 
forward. 
Please copy and paste the link on 
our 2024 NZ Video Presentation.  

 
 
 

https://1drv.ms/v/c/887bb8cb37b7
daf3/EfPatzfLuHsggIiDQAAAAA
ABiCKgURkl4B5tQOufJKwpDA
?e=yWKe1K 
 
 
 

If any of you would like a link 
mailed to you personally, please 
let us know and we will get that 
right out to you 

_____________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALSO - A HUGE Thank you to 
those of you who took care of us 
during our furlough. You loaned 
vehicles, filled our gas tank, fed 

us, opened your homes and hearts. 
Thank you for ministering to us! 


